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U.S. Government Revokes the Suspension of Immigrant
Entries to the U.S.

By Elizabeth M. Klarin

February 25, 20211 IMMIGRATION

Yesterday, President Biden revoked former President Trump’s immigrant visa suspension (put in place by section 1
of presidential proclamation 10014 and amended by Proclamations 10052 and 10131), due to changes in the current
administration’s view of the risks immigrants present to the U.S. economy during the pandemic.

Although immigrants can now enter the U.S. on their valid immigrant visas, President Biden has not yet revoked the
suspension on entry for nonimmigrant temporary workers (created by Presidential Proclamation 10052 and
extended by Proclamation 10054). However, this suspension on entry is set to expire on March 31, 2021, so relief
could be coming soon for nonimmigrants as well, barring another extension of this limitation to nonimmigrant
entries.

This latest immigration move by the new presidential administration recognizes the new administration’s view that
immigrants do not present a significant risk to the U.S. labor market at this stage of the economic recovery from the

COVID-19 outbreak; rather, permitting immigrants to enter the U.S. is beneficial to the United States.

Please contact your LMWF immigration professional with questions regarding this post.
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Disclaimer: The information in this post is provided for general informational purposes only, and may not reflect the current law in your jurisdiction.
No information contained in this post should be construed as legal advice from our firm or the individual author, nor is it intended to be a substitute
for legal counsel on any subject matter. No reader of this post should act or refrain from acting on the basis of any information included in, or
accessible through, this post without seeking the appropriate legal or other professional advice on the particular facts and circumstances at issue

from a lawyer licensed in the recipient’s state, country or other appropriate licensing jurisdiction.
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